Metro Air Park, LLC

1450 Harbor Blvd, Suite B, West Sacramento, CA 95691
(916) 372-6170

Via e-mail: dmahaffey@cityofsacramento.org

February 13, 2017

Ms. Dana Mahaffey

City of Sacramento, Community Development Department
Environmental Planning Services

300 Richards Blvd, Third Floor

Sacramento, CA 95811

Re: Greenbriar Project Draft Addendum to EIR (SCH # 2005062144)

Ms. Mahaffey,

In light of your request that written comments on the Greenbriar Project Draft Addendum to its
previously-certified EIR be submitted by February 13, 2017; we want to make you aware that
Metro Air Park, LLC (MAP) continues along with the County of Sacramento (County), to
analyze the document and as such wish to reserve submission of possible comments to a later
time.

MAP is very interested in understanding the Greenbriar Project’s ultimate design and possible
impacts. In addition, MAP and the County have been meeting with the Greenbriar proponents
and the City of Sacramento (City) on an ongoing basis to discuss possible cost share of common
facilities and how we may assist each other in making our projects successful. As of today we do
not have a clear enough understanding to properly determine if comment on the document is
needed.

We appreciate your understanding and cooperation in this matter and are available to discuss
further if necessary.

Sincerely,
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Tom Ramos

President

MAP, LLC
tramos@ramco-ent.com

cc: Bob Davison, County of Sacramento



